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Healthy relationships, healthy teams 

Sunnybrook Academic FHT 
Team Awesome 

 

We have had a number of changes in our staff over the past two years.  Change can be hard, particularly when staff are 
already working at capacity.  In interviews between staff and management, we determined that staff were feeling 
undervalued.  We implemented Team Awesome as a way to celebrate all the amazing things that were happening in our 
team.  Anyone can award a team member for something awesome they have done. 

We have a number of strategies in place already to solicit patient feedback.  However, our next steps will be to announce 
Team Awesome in our newsletter so that patients can also contribute to this program.


